
WCCC After School Program Registration for
the 2025-2026 School Year is Now Open!

The link to start your application process for the WCCC After School
program can be found on our website (www.wcccwellesley.org) under

the After School section labeled “Enrollment & Tuition”.

KSTAY Program Registration is open! (this program is for the first 2
weeks of school only). Registration closes for this program August 15th.
KSTAY applications are located under the After School section on our

website labeled “KSTAY Program (First 2 Weeks of School)”.
www.wcccwellesley.org

Enrollment Questions?

Please contact Lauren McMahon, ASP Administrative
Coordinator, at lmcmahon@wcccwellesley.org


